
DECEMBER 2023  

Happy Holidays to all my Brothers and Sisters 
  
Here we are in December.  Wow has this year really flown by.  Getting ready for the new year and the 
ending of the current year.  This are moving fast, faster than I thought they would.  I am in the process 
of lining out my Chairman and I appreciate all the feed back I have gotten.  Looking forward to seeing 
everyone at Mid – Winter. 
 
Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a Safe and Happy New Year.  

  

 


